
The US Army Corps of Engineers (Corps) has an on-going clamshell contract within the Coos Bay Federal Navigation Channel.  The material is 
being disposed of at the Ocean Dredged Material Disposal Site H.  The attached chart specifies the tow lane and disposal site the Contractor has 
agreed to utilize in order to minimize impacts to commercial crab pots and gear. Any gear located with the red tow lane shown on the attached 
chart are placed at the commercial fishermens’ own risk and are not subject to reimbursment by the Corps or any companies under contract 
with the Corps. Please avoid placing gear within this lane, as the tug and scow will likely damage any gear placed within this lane. 

 


